August 28, 2009

Dear Youth Group Parents:
As Worthy President of Taylor FOE 3138, I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce to you the individual’s that will be leading our Youth Group for the 2009/2010 fiscal year. 
Jeff Westmoreland, Cassie Black, and Malissa Christian, have graciously volunteered to take on this committee, and they have discussed organizing many exciting events for the upcoming year.  Obviously, to financially support these events fundraising will become an important part of the Youth Group, to offset the cost of participation.
The first Youth Group meeting will be held on September 13, 2009 @ 2:00 p.m., and in an effort to schedule regular meetings, we will continue to conduct Youth Group Meetings on the Second Sunday of every month @ 2:00 p.m.  It is important that all parents be present for the first couple meetings, as discussion will include fundraising events and field trips.  Although we are willing to facilitate this group, it is important to hear from the parents as your opinion is greatly appreciated, and due to the changes we are anticipating, parental involvement is necessary.  
Because the purpose of the Youth Group is to mold the children to become future Aerie and Auxiliary members, we will be nominating Officer’s and structuring our meetings in the same manner as the rest of the Organization.  Therefore, we can not stress enough the importance of attending the meetings, as the children will need to figure out who will be filling the Officer’s positions such as President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasury, etc., and executing the importance of these rolls. 

Our plan for the first event is to take the children to Cedar Point for the Boo Fest, and this will be discussed in greater detail at our first meeting.  Obviously, the success of our Youth Group can only be as strong as the adult support it receives so, mark your calendar’s for the meeting dates.
If you have any questions please feel free to contact one of the Youth Group Leaders, or myself.
Fraternally,
Jeff Smith

Worthy President

313-220-9359
Youth Group Leaders

Jeff Westmoreland
Cassie Black     313-980-7849 cell / 313-383-7844 home
Malissa Christian     313-208-8119

